
 
Thessaloniki, 24th January 2023 

 
Dear Mr. Tsiridis, 
 

The Organizing Committee of the 2nd Congress Recent Advances in Sports Injuries: Trends 

and Prevention (with International Participation), which was organized by the 2nd Orthopaedic 

Department of Aristotle University of Thessaloniki, Greece in collaboration with the Hellenic 

Association of Arthroscopy, Knee Surgery & Sports Traumatology "George Noulis" and with PAOK 

FC and took place from 18th to 21st January 2023 at Makedonia Palace Hotel in Thessaloniki, 

Greece, would like to thank you for your excellent participation as a Chairman and a Speaker at the 

round table “Hip Injuries in Sports” which took place on Saturday 21st January 2023.  

It was a real pleasure and honor for us that you accepted and contributed to the success of 

the scientific program of the congress. 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Pericles Papadopoulos 
Professor of Orthopaedics, Aristotle University of Thessaloniki, Greece 
Director of the 2nd Orthopaedic Clinic, Aristotle University of Thessaloniki, Greece 
Board member and Head of the medical staff of PAOK FC & Academies 
 
  
 


